
In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Jesus, you truly are Immanuel, “God with us” 
In this season of hope, may this communion meal we share 
together nourish us to be your body in the world, 
Your kingdom come, 
Your will done on earth as it is in heaven. 
With the angels in heaven we join in singing your praises. 
Glory to God in the highest! 
Alleluia! Alleluia! 
Amen 
 —Worship resources, Leader Magazine, MennoMedia 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

   ORDER OF SERVICE 
     -January 7, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
 O Lord My God (VT 436) 
 Jesus, Be The Center (VT 584) 
     Prayer for the Offering 
WORD 
 Healer of Our Every Ill (VT 644) 
 Be Still, My Soul (VT 664) 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation:  Mark 1:21-45 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song:  O Let All Who Thirst (HWB 495) 
     Communion 
SENDING 
     Benediction 

Eva Coulombe—North Marion Girls Basketball 
Tue. Jan. 9, 5:30PM  Home game 
Fri. Jan. 12, 7:00PM:  Home Game 
 
Paul Masingila—Canby HS Wrestling 
Wed. Jan 10, 7:00pm, Canby Double-Dual 

Prelude:   
Worship Leader:  Ken Kauffman 
Song Leader:  Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Anna Park 

Thank you all for your prayers, cards and the beautiful Poinsettia 
that we received for the sudden passing of my dad, Leroy.  He will 
be greatly missed, but we are thankful he has now rejoined my 
mom, which is what he really wanted to do. Thank you all again. 
  —Cheryl Garber and family 
 
Zion Church family, thank you so much for your support of 91 
school and the December events. With your generous help we  
provides food boxes, gifts, and socks and underwear for 37 families 
from the school this year.  —Stephanie Moyer 

Upcoming Youth Events: 
Jan. 14, 5:30pm - Build your own pizza & game night at the church 
Feb. 11, 5:30pm - Fondue Party 
Mar.17, 5:30pm - St. Pat’s Party 



Sunday: 
 8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am     Worship Service  
6:00pm     Pickleball Open Gym 

This Week: 
Wednesday, 6:30pm     ZLT meeting (Skylight Room) 
            Outdoor Task Force Committee meeting (Library) 
Thursday, 9:00am        Mennonite Women 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week:  Clark Yoder, Trina Fitzpatrick 
Next Week:  Jesse Fitzpatrick, Jorge Tro 
Worship Schedule: 
January 14:  Jesus Heals and Teaches.  Steve Bomar 
January 21:  Steve Bomar 
Budget Report:  Offering 12/31/23: $8,000.06 

The Pacific Northwest Mennonite Historical Society invites you 
to their 2024 Annual Meeting on Saturday, February 17, 2024, at  
Zion.  Luncheon at Noon followed by the annual business 
meeting. Cost for the meal is $15 per person. RSVP for lunch only 
to Jerry Barkman at jbarkman@canby.com or 503-871-6413 by 
February 9. A program featuring Dr. Abraham Friesen will follow 
at 1:30 pm. His presentation is titled "Russian Mennonites and 
the Recovery of an “Anabaptist Vision.” Dr. Friesen is Professor 
Emeritus of History at the University of California, Santa Barbara. 

Event Set-up: 
A few volunteers are needed to be on-call for helping when tables 
and chairs need set-up/taken down for activities at the church. If 
you are interested in being contacted on an as-needed basis, let 
Jodi Hansen or Stan Oyer know. 

Come join for a weekend of relaxation, fun, and fellowship! 
Zion Family Retreat  

January 26-28 at Drift Creek Camp  
Sign-up sheets are on the bulletin board. 
There is no cost to attend, but we ask you 
to prayerfully consider bringing a silent 
auction item as funds from this auction will 
benefit DCC.  

For any questions call or text Jenna Oyer (319-471-7870) or  
Jared Oyer (503-989-7213). We hope to see you there!  
 
**No Primary Sunday School classes on Sunday, January 28  
     due to Family Retreat at DCC** 

Hubbard Community Visioning Survey 
The city of Hubbard is leading a Community Visioning project to 
learn about your hopes, values, and aspirations for Hubbard’s 
future. Your insights will be used to shape a Hubbard Communi-
ty action plan. Paper surveys and QR codes for an online survey 
are available in the foyer. Paper surveys can be returned to the 
church office, City Hall, or the Hubbard post office. 

Contact Info: 
If any of your contact information needs updating, let the church 
office know. A current copy of the Church Directory is available 
in paper or electronic form. Also, if you would like to update 
your profile picture or add a picture for the directory, email a 
copy to the Office. 

Church Photo Album: 
Cynthia Hockman-Chupp and Jenna Oyer are interested in 
putting together a Zion Christmas card/letter photo album. If 
you are interested in contributing your card/letter for the 2023 
Christmas season please place those in either Jenna or Cynthia’s 
church mailbox. We are hoping to make this a yearly tradition.  

mailto:jbarkman@canby.com

